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Newsletter 

February 9, 2024 

Mission Statement: To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition 

Dear Royal Families, 

It’s still winter in February and we have more 
seasons coming upon us. The first is Lent. We 
will be ending each of our Lenten weeks with 
the Stations of the Cross. Please have the 
important conversations with your child about 
why we do the things we do before Easter. Many 
opportunities are in the parishes, too.  

The second season is enrollment. Your 
enrollment now helps us to plan for our next 
year. Please take a moment to complete the 
enrollment on your FACTS account.  

We had many thank yous for the service projects 
for the various community groups last week. Our 
students have passionate hearts for those who 
are in need or struggling. Keep having those 
kindly discussions with your children so they can 
share their ideas and love with others.  

See you at Bingo on Sunday, February 18. Your 
presence is requested and needed.  Let’s have 
fun! 

Peace to you, 

Mrs. Fochs 
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Catholic Schools Week 2024 Continues 

Postcards were sent to our seminarians in multiple dioceses. Fun Fact– Ms. 

Drefcinski’s brother is in that group. He is from the Diocese of Madison. Ask her 

about it!  Some cards even made it over to Italy. Classes also made cards for 

our SVDP priests and deacons.  The Lego Contraptions were a hit! 
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Moving Up Day 2024 

Moving Up Day is one of the favorite days of the year for students. They are given the chance to check out 

the next grade level. We welcomed the 2nd graders in our 3rd grade classrooms. The 3rd graders moved 

onto the 4th grade. The 4th grade moved to the 5th grade, and the 5th grade bussed over to AMS to 

check out 6th grade.  

Congratulations Rogan, Elliot, and Miles! 

Million and Beyond! 

Amelia Logan 

Kiptyn Joey 

George Stella 

Rogan Elliot  

Miles 
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Progressive Bingo is Starting Over 

February 18-SVDP 5th Gr. Sign Up has 

been shared for workers. Parents and 

students are expected to help out with 

the day in any manner they can. Half of 

all proceeds go to the class for various 

opportunities and supplies. Hope you can 

join us!  

Prayer Corner 

Our seminarians as they 

journey toward life with 

Christ 

Ruesch Family 

The next Royal Parents meeting is 

WEDNESDAY February 7 in the AHS 

Library 6:00pm. All parents welcome.   

Royal Parents 

Next BINGO at Assumption  

2.18.24 

B I N G O 

SCRIP NEWS 

Scrip is a great way to earn money back towards your tuition, The Guardian Angel Fund (for other 

students), or for teacher/staff accounts. SVDP School Office keeps a limited inventory of Scrip cards on 

hand. We are open from 8am-4pm. Feel free to stop in during this time to make your purchase. The 

main Scrip office in the Assumption High School Building has a wider selection of inventory and is open: 

Mon: 9am-12pm  Tues: 9am-1pm  Thurs: 11am-6pm  Fri. 9am-1pm 

Thank you for attending the ACS Board of Directors-Spring Meeting 

Your active participation is what makes us grow successfully. Please contact any building administrator if you 
have questions, ideas, or concerns.  

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program 

Did you know that your child(ren) could attend Assumption Catholic Schools 
tuition free? 

This program is open to new students and current students entering 4K, 5K, 
1st, or 9th grade. The application period is February 1 through April 18, 2024. 

Please visit the ACS website for qualifications: 
www.assumptioncatholicschools.org 

Application and re-applications can be completed using the following link 
beginning February 1st 

www.dpi.wi.gov/choice 

We need you here, 

here, and here! For real. 

Come to the meeting 

and get involved. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo12
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo10
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo10
http://www.assumptioncatholicschools.org
http://www.dpi.wi.gov/choice

